
Official Reply to the Wenzhou Medical University  

For Application for the Enrollment Plan of the Dual MBBS Program 

JWSL No. [2016] 241  

 

Wenzhou Medical University, 

Acknowledge the WMU No. [2015] 53. 

In order to fully implement the spirit of the National Conference on Studying 

Abroad, to support the overseas school-running and the strategy of “go global” for 

studying in China, to improve the quality of our medical education, and to enhance 

our international influence, upon research and discussion with the Department of 

Higher Education of the Ministry, the Department of Higher Education hereby agrees 

to assign you the enrollment plan with a quota of 50 for the number of oversea 

students (the number of domestic students not included) for your Dual MBBS 

Program in the 2016/2017 academic year as the pilot enrollment. The student 

education should be included into the MBBS Quality Control Evaluation System of 

the Ministry.  

Sincerely hope that your school can make full use of the resources, both from 

home and abroad, and make proper risk assessment and control. Hope that you will 

strictly follow the requirements of the MBBS Program to implement the student 

enrollment and education as well as to ensure the quality of the Program, so as to 

cultivate more medical talents who know and are friendly towards China and to build 

a medical education brand for “Studying in China”. 

In reply 

 

Department of International Cooperation and Exchange,  

Ministry of Education 

                                        Feb. 24, 2016 

Department of International Cooperation and Exchange,  

Ministry of Education (Stamp) 

 



CC: Department of Education of Zhejiang Province 

Within-Ministry CC: Department of Higher Education & Department of College 

Students 

 


